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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[image: South Dublin County Council Crest]
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, June 12, 2017
QUESTION NO.11
QUESTION: Councillor E. O'Brien
To ask the Chief Executive if any expressions of interest have been received under the Government Repair and Leasing scheme and if so to detail the buildings in question
REPLY:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Council promoted the Repair and Lease Scheme through the Councils own website and advised all Approved Housing Bodies in our area. An advertisement was also placed in the Echo newspaper on 18th May 2017. whilst a number of enquiries have been received none to date have progressed. Council staff are also following up on a number of vacant properties to engage with owners under the scheme. The national campaign started on 1st June 2017 with advertisements in national newspapers. The national digital campaign will continue over the next couple of weeks.
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